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The Helpline Center congratulates Alan Snorteland on being named the Black Hills February 

2024 Volunteer of the Month, an area-wide program sponsored by the Helpline Center. Alan is 

nominated by Monument Health Hospice. 

Debra Hanna with Monument Health Hospice states in her nomination, “Alan assists with 

bereavement mailings, grief groups, and visiting hospice patients. Alan has been volunteering 

with us for almost 12 years.  Alan is at Hospice House 3-4 days a week. Alan quietly goes 

about his duties as a volunteer and really makes a difference every day.  Alan is a very selfless 

person who truly enjoys people and helps patients to live their best life until they die. Alan also 

is a very integral part of the grief groups sharing his experiences and listening and comforting 

others.” 

The Helpline Center is pleased to present Alan with a framed certificate and a letter of 

appreciation from Mayor Jason Salamun. 

 
 
 
 

For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the 
Helpline Center at 211 or visit volunteer.helplinecenter.org. 
 

Pictured, Left to Right: Debra Hanna, 
Monument Health Hospice; Alan 
Snorteland, Honoree; Jennifer Pavlicek, 
Helpline Center 
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